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NEWS U.S. SENATOR FOR KANSAS 

FROM: SENATE REPUBLICAN LEADER 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 1993 

CONTACT: CLARKSON HINE 
(202) 224-5358 

JOAN FINNEY 
Washington -- Senate Republican Leader Bob Dole issued the 
following statement following the announcement by Kansas Governor 
Joan Finney that she will not be seeking re-election: 

Joan Finney is good long-time friend. We've worked closely 
together on a number of important issues for Kansans over the 
years while she has been .Governor. Governor Finney and I have 
been able to put aside party differences in many instances in 
order to do what is right for our state. I believe she's done a 
good job, and I wish her the very best. 

# # # 
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